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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER June 18th 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
SPORTS DAY 
We are able to hold a sports day for pupils this year. 
We have risk assessed this and can hold this within 
current restrictions if we keep all classes in their 
separate bubbles. This means we will be unable to 
invite parents and family members along but hope 
to share lots of photos of our activities. 
 
LEAVERS EVENTS 
We are sadly unable to invite parents to Leavers 
events this year due to Covid restrictions. We have 
planned a socially distanced church service followed 
by a day of fun for all pupils back at school, 
maintaining bubbles throughout. This should give 
our Leavers a great send off and ensure we will not 
have to all self-isolate for the first 10 days of the 
holidays! 
 
SICKNESS 
May we please remind you that where children 
have sickness and or diarrhoea, they must remain 
off school for 48 hours. This is county policy to 
avoid the spread of infection. Thank you. 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to 
relax and have fun with their friends. 
Children need to be registered before they 
attend. 
 
Please book ahead where possible. If you are 
booking on the day please contact the school 
office on 01944 728286 to check availability. This 
club is very popular. Full sessions cost £8.00 per 
child and a 1 hour session, 3.30-4.30 or 4.30-5.30, 
costs £5 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. A staff member will sign your 
child out. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting provision. 

 

RABBIT HUTCH OR SIMILAR 
We are looking for a rabbit hutch or similar to 
repurpose. We plan to support family learning 
with a community reading library situated outside 
of school. The free lending library would hold 
books read by parents that others may swap and 
read. Please would you let school know if you 
have a spare hutch or you see something suitable 
for repurposing? It would be great to get this 
ready for a September start. 
 

CATERING 
We are sorry to be saying goodbye to Jo Stones 
who has been our cook and dinner lady at school 
for many years. We will miss her cooking and the 
children will miss her fun play times. We wish Jo 
all the best as she moves on. 
 
If you are interested in a position as cook at school 
or know someone who may be the job is 
advertised on the NYCC website jobs page under 
catering. https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/jobs 

 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
Please find attached: 

- Be on TV Flyer 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/search?q=nycc+jobs&cvid=cdf7b646d764465cae62cad86dbc01c2&aqs=edge.1.69i57j0l3j69i60j69i65j69i60.5232j0j1&pglt=43&FORM=ANNAB1&PC=U531
https://www.bing.com/search?q=nycc+jobs&cvid=cdf7b646d764465cae62cad86dbc01c2&aqs=edge.1.69i57j0l3j69i60j69i65j69i60.5232j0j1&pglt=43&FORM=ANNAB1&PC=U531


If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BADGER WOOD 
 

We have started on 5 of our ‘random acts of 
wildness’ which is an initiative from the Wildlife 
Trust. There are 30 to complete so we are aiming on 
completing 5 each Friday to see if we can achieve all 
of them by the end of term. 

 
 

 
 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
Bug and wild flower identification in forest schools. 
The children enjoyed searching the dips for 
different things. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
Enjoying practising for our end of year 'virtual' production. 

 

 


